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Procedural Order Scheduling October 5, 2021 Hearing 

 
On October 1, 2021, Unitil filed a petition for approval of 100 percent of its default 

service power supply requirements for G1 and Non-G1 customers for the six-month period 

beginning December 1, 2021, as well as proposed tariffs incorporating the results of the 

solicitation in rates. In support of its petition, Unitil filed the testimony and related 

attachments of Jeffrey M. Pentz and Linda S. McNamara. 

The Commission will hold a hearing on Tuesday, October 5, 2021, at 9:00 a.m., 

during which the Commission will hear the testimony of Mr. Pentz and Ms. McNamara. 

Two hours will be allotted for this hearing, which will be conducted in accordance with the 

remote hearing guidelines issued on April 5, 2021. 

So ordered, this fourth day of October, 2021. 
 

 

 

 

 

Dianne Martin 
Presiding Officer 
Chairwoman 
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Email Addresses 
 

 
 

 
ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 
richard.t.chagnon@energy.nh.gov 
stephen.r.eckberg@energy.nh.gov 
epler@unitil.com 
thomas.c.frantz@energy.nh.gov 
donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov 
amanda.o.noonan@energy.nh.gov 
ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 
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